

Engineering

Surveying

Landscape Architecture

Planning

RECEIVED

JUL 2 2018

Planning Division Concerd, NH

June 28, 2018

Concord Planning Board c/o Lisa Weaver, Planning Department City of Concord 41 Green Street Concord, NH 03301

Re: Penacook Landing, Canal and Crescent Streets, Penacook

Dear Members of the Board:

This letter is to request an extension of our conditional site plan approval, originally granted October 18, 2017. The project has not yet secured the funding needed to ensure a successful build. I understand this request will be considered at the August 15 Planning Board meeting which we will plan on attending.

An updated abutter's list is provided herewith, as is a check to cover the cost of notification.

Please call if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

SVE Associates

Rob Hitchcock, P.E. Project Manager

Kol Hillear

cc: Rob Bernardin, The Caleb Group